Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Board of Chiropractic Medicine has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by United Automobile Insurance Co. on May 7, 2007. The following is a summary of the agency’s declination of the petition:
The Board of Chiropractic Medicine considered the Petition at its meeting held on June 8, 2007, in Fort Lauderdale, Florida. The Board’s Order, filed on June 20, 2007, denies the Petition for Declaratory Statement, finding that there is no statutory authority allowing an agency to render a prior Final Order Declaratory Statement null and void. Additionally, the Board found that the prior declaratory statement is limited to the facts that were presented to it in the petition upon which the Board based its Final Order.

A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Joe Baker, Jr., Executive Director, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257.

Please refer all comments to: Joe Baker, Jr., Executive Director, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257.
